
Dear Sirs: 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to submit our recommendations for policies and evidence based solutions 
for consideration by your Senate Finance Committee Chronic Care Working Group. We believe your work 
is critically important and we wish to do our part to assist you in achieving your goals of improving care 
and health for vulnerable Medicare patients with chronic conditions. 
 
HealthInsight is a nonprofit, community-based health care consulting organization, working to improve 
health and health care for patients and providers. We are a recognized leader in quality improvement; 
transparency and public reporting; use of health information technology; engaging patients and 
communities to improve their health; and redesigning how care is paid for and delivered. Further 
information about us is available at http://healthinsight.org/  
 
By clicking the following link you should be able to open the folder we prepared containing 
our recommendations and supporting 
documents. https://drive.google.com/folderview?id=0B5uHQa_0iUDDWVZSZ1cwZGtDYXc&usp=sharing  
 
Thank you very much for your leadership and this opportunity. Please feel free to contact me if you have 
questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Jerry Reeves 
 
Jerry Reeves MD 
Corporate Senior Vice President of Medical Affairs 
HealthInsight  
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